THE PRESERVE ON ANASTASIA ISLAND NEWSLETTER January 2024



<u>Happy Holidays:</u> Wishing everyone a Happy New Year. There was a good turnout for our Christmas party on December 15th. Thank you to all that came.

<u>January 1:</u> The office will be closed Monday to celebrate New Years Day and will open noon on Tuesday, January 2, 2024.

<u>January 19 - Sip Sip Hooray It's Wine Tasting Day!</u> (see website for details): From 6pm - 8pm in the Preserve Clubhouse! ALL residents are invited. Light refreshments will be served.

<u>Looking Ahead:</u> The next Board meeting is Wednesday, March 6, 2024 at 6pm in the Preserve clubhouse.

Board of Directors Looking for Owners to Volunteer for Several Committees in 2024: If you are interested in serving the community in this capacity, please contact the board member listed below by January 10, 2024. We will hold an organizational meeting in mid to late January. Thank you!

- Communication Joanne Penna srafles641@gmail.com
- Social Marilu Bicknell marilu93030@yahoo.com
- Finance Nancy Nicol nancykrz1@yahoo.com
- Landscaping Julie Keenan Julie5159@hotmail.com
- Security & Enforcement Julie Keenan Juliek5159@hotmail.com

Several Friendly Reminders:

- Lately the pool gate has not been pulled closed completely which is a huge liability for the Association. Please be sure to check the pool gate when you leave.
- Cleaning up pet waste is mandatory on this property!
- You can pick up the "paper copy" of the Preserve newsletter in the front office at the first of the month.

Kathy Sutton